## Sen. Roger M. Breske, I am very concerned about the possible change in rules for use of state trails. The trails were wisely set aside for people to get out into natural areas to enjoy the scenery and tranquility. In the coming decades, as our population increases and we see more urban sprawl, we need more than ever to preserve our more open and natural areas. Allowing ATVs into these areas would dramatically change the character of the area. Safety would also be an issue. Wildlife would be negatively impacted. The ATV riders can find other areas that would not be as negatively impacted by their vehicles. Thank you.

Janet Huebner 1472 Banner Rd Hollandale, WI 53544 (608) 967-2375